
 

 

Futures Account Number Change(s) 
 

In order to provide a more efficient and rewarding services, we are pleased to inform you that 
we are in the process of upgrading our futures system. The major changes that come with this 
update including: 

 

1) You will be allocated with a new Integrated Account Number. 
2) Futures Trading Platform(s) will remain unchanged. 
3) Your Futures Account Number will be adjusted. 
4) Futures Trading Platform(s) password. 

 

The above New Futures Account Number will be effective upon 11 Nov 2017 

 

Should you have any queries about this, please feel free to contact your Account Executive or 
Customer Services Hotline (852) 2238-9238. 

 


